
Science Student Symposium

Who can participate? All undergraduate and graduate students, from all CSU 
campuses and community colleges, doing research in any social science field. 
There are no registration fees and a delicious luncheon will be provided.

What is it? An opportunity to present your research - quantitative or 
qualitative - to your peers and compete for a cash award. Presentations will 
be approximately 12 minutes. There will be three $500 awards: Best 
undergraduate paper, best graduate paper, and best use of quantitative data 
in a paper. Each student who presents will receive a smaller honorarium.

How do I participate? If you want to compete for one of the cash awards you 
have to submit a full paper (maximum 20 pages). To present your 
research but not compete for an award, you just need to submit an abstract.

THURSDAY, May 2, 2019
San Francisco State University

Sponsored by the CSU Social Science Research and Instructional Council (SSRIC)
with the SF State College of Liberal & Creative Arts, Department of Political Science, 
College of Health and Social Sciences, and the Political Science Student Association

S4 Social

Registration 
Deadline 

April 7, 2019

For more details and to register, visit: www.ssric.org/participate/src




